
 

For Local 8 Members at Forterra NW 

July 17, 2023 

We Vote YES! 
 
Our tentative agreement passed with a unanimous YES vote. Thank you to everyone 
for their hard work, especially our bargaining team Jason Walsh and Ash Lehto!  
 
Highlights include:  
 

• 6% increase for all bargaining unit employees retroactive to January 1, 2023  
• 3% increase for all bargaining unit employees January 1, 2024  
• Preference for internal applicants that meet job qualifications 
• Progressive disciplinary procedure and just cause for all bargaining unit 

members  

If you have any questions, contact Union Representative Phoebe 
Feldsher at phoebe@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 ext. 119. 
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